
 What a crazy 

week! We have so 

much fun stuff going 

on these days.   

 The kids had an 

amazing time cele-

brating Spirit Day on 

Wednesday.  Thank 

you to our Room 

Moms, Alicia Pescetti 

& Sarina Paulson.  

Every detail was well 

planned and executed.  

We were blessed to 

have several parents 

help with all the game 

stations.  Thank you 

to all those who 

helped out.  

 We have also 

spent the week focus-

ing on the number 

Six.  The Fireflies 

made a plate of 6 

doughnuts and a cook-

ie jar with 6 cookies.  

This was LOTS of 

cutting and listening! 

We are getting so 

ready for next year. 

 Parents, please 

remember to  “save 

the date” of May 

26th .  We will have a 

small graduation cere-

mony and reception.  

This is a fun and im-

portant day for the 

students and every 

student needs at 

least one parent in 

attendance (all family 

is welcomed & encour-

aged). Dressy attire. 

We will not have Ex-

tended this day so 

plan on this being 

their LAST day of 

preschool. 

 The next few 

weeks are VERY busy! 

May 10th: Bring one flower 

and wear formal uniform  

for May Crowning Mass. 

May 12th: Preschoolers 

MUST be picked up @ 

11:30am for the 8th Grade 

Carnival.  Free Dress 

May 19th, NO PRE-

SCHOOL (this is a minimum 

day for the “big school” but 

preschool is closed this day 

so the staff can attend 

Baccalaureate Mass.) 

May 26th: Preschool Grad-

uation @ 9:00am. Dressy 

Dress attire. 
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 Thank you so much 

to the Paulson Family 

for donating the bed-

ding for the Guinea 

Pig and some food & 

treats.  Elvis is very 

thankful!  


